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Upon occasion, AYFC will be posting promotion photos on our website and/or social media pages.  To Opt OUT of photos of your child being used on the AYFC website (www.aflva.com) or social media pages Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/pages/Arlington-Youth-Football-Club/425797554176750), Twitter (https://twitter.com/ayfcva) or Instagram (http://instagram.com/ayfcva#) please fill out the below information and submit to any AYFC board member

Your Name: ____________________________________________________
Child’s Name:___________________________________________________
Child’s Team/Coach:_____________________________________________
Child’s Number and Position:_______________________________________
Phone Number:_________________________________________________

Additionally, we would like to provide parents with the opportunity to apply to the webmaster to remove any photographs they deem inappropriate or would simply like taken down.  If there are any questions, please contact Melissa Dyer, webmaster at xenafife@me.com


COPPA Compliance: 
The Federal Trade Commission has implemented the Children's Online Privacy Protection Act of 1998 (COPPA). The main goal of the COPPA and the rule is to protect the privacy of children using the Internet.
For Complete Information:
http://www.ftc.gov/ogc/coppa1.htm
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